
 

 

 
DeKalb County Communications Department  |  Manuel J. Maloof Center  |  1300 Commerce Drive, 6th Floor  |  Decatur, GA 30030 

  DRAFT 2 
MEDIA CONTACTS 

Andrew Cauthen  Quinn Hudson  

Communications Manager  Chief Communications Officer   

404-371-2806 (o) 404-371-2813 (o)  
470-553-4408 (c) 470-522-8923 (c)  

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
August 20, 2021 

 
Water Main Break Affecting Mt. Olive Dr. and  

Laurel Ridge Elementary School Has Been Repaired and 
Water Restored 

 

DECATUR, Ga. — DeKalb County watershed crews have completed the fix to the 6-
inch water main break on Mt. Olive Drive. Water service has been restored.   
 
The pipes have been pressurized and the area checked for other potential leaks. Water 
customers experiencing brown water should allow water to run until clear. 
 
 

 
DeKalb County watershed crew completes repair. 

 
For more information or to report water service issues, customers should contact 770-
270-6243. 
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